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I did ask Enfield Council to confirm in writing more then once, what stage my complaint was at due

to no replies, but I have never had a reply back to tell me what stage it was at.

I was not going to reply back to this letter that was sent on the 27th June 2019 as I felt it was Enfield

Council that was being Vexatious and Unreasonable, I already know nothing will be addressed but

in the end I felt I had to say something.

Yours sincerely,

Miss L Cordell


